
Mr Brian Bell
General Manager
Lake Macquarie City Council
Box 1906
HRMC 2310

Our ref : PP_201 2-LAKEM_012_00 (121'17764)
Your ref: 13STRAT040
Contact: Ken Phelan
Phone: 024904270s
Fax: 0249042701
Email:

Attention: Shane Cahill

Dear Mr Bell

PP_2012_LAKEM_012_00 - Amendment No.71 to Lake Macquarie LEP 2OO4

Rezoning of Land and Acquisition Layer for Proposed Cardiff Town Park

I refer to the above Gateway determination of 10 December, 2012 and Council's
request for an extension of this time period.

To allow Council time to incorporate this rezoning into the Lake Macquarie
comprehensive LEP, the time for completion of this planning proposal has been
extended by six months until 10 June, 2014.

Should you have further enquiries, please contact Ken Phelan at the Newcastle Office
on (02) 4904 2705.

Yours sincerely

1 3 February 201 4

David Rowland
General Manager
Hunter & Central Coast Region

Hunter & Central Coast Region Level 2, 26 Honeysuckle Drive, Newcastle PO Box 1226 NEWCASTLE 2300
Telephone: (02)49042700 Facsimile: (02) 49042701 Website: www.planning.nsw.gov.au


